
Effective January 1st, 2021

SAF-HOLLAND will be discontinuing the production 
of the NEWAY LSZ13 Lift Axle Auxiliary Suspension 
as of January 1st, 2021. Orders will be accepted until 
December 31st, 2020. There is no replacement product 
available.

In the case in which components are no longer 
available for new production orders placed before 
December 31st, 2020, a follow-up notification will 
be issued notifying customers the LSZ13 is no longer 
able to be ordered or their order is unable to be 
fulfilled. Customers requiring a LSZ13 suspension  
are encouraged to place their orders prior to 
December 1st to ensure availability. 

LSZ13 service kits will continue to be available for 
suspensions in operation.  

Please contact your SAF-HOLLAND Sales or Customer 
Service Representative for any additional questions.
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LSZ13 Lift Axle Auxiliary will no longer be 
available effective January 1st, 2021


